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January 9, 2025 ODFW Director &  

OHA Policy Director Presentation 

February 22, 2025  Annual Banquet 

March 14, 2025 Good Sheperd Booth 

April 5, 2025 Youth Turkey Clinic  

June 7, 2025 White River Conservation 

Project  

1933 NE 181st Ave  Portland 

General Meetings held at 7:00 

 

Can you sponsor a banquet raffle package? We have a program to 
make it easy. Pick a raffle to sponsor or donate an item. 

 

Examples:  Duck Raffle,  Pistol Raffle, 
Silent Auction,  General Raffle,  
Early Bird Raffle,  Appreciation Raffle  
 
 

Sponsors get a sign, big ad in the program, one year business card 
ad in the newsletter, and of course, the good feeling that comes with 
doing something like this ☺ 

We can use donations of nearly any worthy item and cash 
donations are always appreciated! 

Contact Kelly Parkman if you can help. Kparkman.oha@gmail.com  
503-706-7481  

• Load of gravel 
• Load of bark dust 
• Cord of firewood 
• Ton of alfalfa 
• One unit of shavings 
• Two rooms painted 
• Carpet cleaning 
• Yard work 

• Auto repair 
• Handyman service 
• Overnight at the coast 
• Blazer tickets 
• Round of golf 
• Jewelry 
• Camping equipment 
 

If you can help with things like this  
please contact us at ohahoodview2019@gmail.com  

or call 503 314 3090  

OR 

January 9, 2025  
General Meeting  
Guest Speakers 

 

ODFW Director  

Debbie Colter  
and  

OHA Policy Director  

Amy Patrick  
 

 

Details on page 2 
 

You won’t want to miss 
this meeting! 



 
The topics covered by the new Director Debbie Colter and OHA’s Policy Director Amy Patrick could include: 
 

 ODFW budget, rate increases supporting the OSP fish and wildlife enforcement, poaching, and ODOT with 
specifics towards wildlife crossings 

 Energy Siting regulations for a new siting location 

 Wildlife program funding for wildlife stewardship, predator management, beaver habitat, and attempts to 
reinstate cougar hunting with hounds. 

 A question and answer session will follow the presentation as time permits. 

C O O R D I N AT O R   



From the Chairman of the Board  Happy holidays to 
all and a great New year. Does not seem possible that 
another year has come and gone. 

Please remember to report on all your tags. 
We had a wonderful holiday party at the gun club with lots 

of old friends and new. 
At this point we are in full banquet mode and doing quite 

well. If you know of anyone that would like to donate 
something, please have them get in touch with one of the 
board members or pick it up yourself.  We can always use 
interesting things. 

If you would like to sit at a group table and cannot put 
together 8 people remember we can put you with other 
members.   It is a great way to make new friends. 

Looking forward to seeing you all there.  Get your seats 
reserved early.  

Cathy Hamell 

February 22, 2025   
Annual Banquet 

To help with  
selling tickets at  
the Banquet 

To help set up  
morning of the  

Banquet 
February 22, 2025 

Help make this years’ 2025 banquet  
another huge success. To volunteer 

contact Cathy Hamell at 503-358-7821 

Memories from the 2024 Banquet  
Great Fundraiser - Fun Evening - Full House 

Banquet Update We Need Your Help  Please register 
for the banquet asap. That is how we’ll update you if new 
developments arise. 

Ohahoodview2019@gmail.com or 503-314-3090  
It would be good if you paid now, but not mandatory. It’s more 

important that we can contact you if needed. You don’t need all the 
names of the folks attending with you. We simply need to know how 
many.  

We’re drawing early again this year! – We’re drawing gun winners 
early and often all evening! The moment a raffle sells out, we’re 
drawing it. 

Once again, at $10/ticket, the Wall Of Guns will be fast and furious 
with a drawing each time 140 tickets are sold. This gives you more 
chances at more guns than ever.  

We have three sponsored rifle raffles this year. The Weston 
Predator Package, a scoped Christianson Arms rifle from Pacific 
Lamp , and a fine Coastal rifle. Again,  more chances to win!  

The mystery safe is so mysterious this year, we don’t even know 
what’s in it yet!  

Cathy always goes rogue without telling the board about it. Her 
shenanigans usually include a gun. 

Please bring a friend. Let’s generate a ton of money to protect 
Habitat, Wildlife, and especially now, Hunter Heritage. 

The Business Of Background Checks Hoodview may 
be the last chapter offering winners possession of their gun at the 
banquet and it’s become challenging.  

Our amazing gun room team submits more background checks 
than OSP can approve during the event.  

If your background check is not completed at the banquet, it will 
be processed by our private party FFL for as many days as it takes 
for OSP to approve it.   

Please be patient. This is a volunteer position, so we don’t do 
daily or weekly updates. We will simply notify you when you’ve 
been approved. You’ll pick up your gun in Beaverton.  

Thank you for understanding.  



Coastal 
6.5 Creedmoor  
MSRP $1,399  

Weston Dealerships 
Predator package 
$1899.00 

Pacific Lamp Wholesale  
300 Win Mag  
$3,000 value  

Our Sponsors providing premium raffle items again (rifles, optics, hunting packages). 

To register please contact ohahoodview2019@gmail.com or call 503-314-3090 
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Hoodview Chapter  
Contact Information 

 

 

President: Kelly Parkman  
503-706-7481 

 Vice President:  Nate Purdum  
503-515-8946 

Chairman: Cathy Hamell  
503-358-7821 

Secretary: Open  
Treasurer: Kaleena Purdum 

Meeting Coordinator - Daniel Larson   
971-706-4392 seadlarsen@aol.com  

 

Board Of Directors:  
Bob Bucholtz • Don Lyon  
Rick Lazott  • Leslie Shaw  
 Del DeSart  • Deb DeSart    

Chad Purdum • Dale Ballard   
Fred Weaver   

 

Emeritus Board Members  
Bob Hayford  • Kevin Hamell  

Robert Steenbergen  
 

Banquet Director - Cathy Hamell   
Donation Director - Nate Purdum   

Raffle Coordinator - Del DeSart  

 


